
From: Ronkar

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

I believe the banks should be regulated on these. 

I know if they processed the debits in order they were charged, I would only 
have been charged a $70 NSF fee INSTEAD of $315.00. This is highway robbery on 
the parts of banks and needs to stop. 

If banks truly want to help the "little man" they would stop this rip-off. 

Thank you for your time.


